
NOTICE OF
SCHEDULED MEETINGS

The University of Pittsburgh –
of  the  Commonwealth
System of Higher Education –
hereby  gives  notice  that  a
public  meeting  of  the
Compensation Committee of
the Board of Trustees will be
held on December 19, 2023
beginning at  11:00 a.m. The
meeting will be held virtually.
A  livestream  of  the
Compensation  Committee
meeting  can  be  viewed  at:
https://pi.tt/youtube


